FLOREAL SSS — RECURRENT POWER CUT - STUDENT PROTEST -ENQUIRY

(No. B/73) Ms S. Anquetil (Fourth Member for Vacoas & Floréal) asked the VicePrime
Minister, Minister of Education, Tertiary Education, Science and Technology whether, in
regard to the recurrent power cut in electricity supply at the Floréal State Secondary School
since 2022 culminating into a student protest on Thursday 14 March 2024, she will state the
actions that have been taken to address same, indicating the outcomes of the enquiry initiated

into the four cases of theft of copper wires thereat.

(Vide reply to PQ B/36)



